November 6, 2017 Vol.7, Issue 52

Katie: kwalters.hosanna@comcast.net Susan: srdistefano@comcast.net





Carolyn's grandchildren come trick-or-treating!



One of the many things we are thankful for at Hosanna—Waylon, a wonderful cat who isn't spoiled much!

Great turnout for November's art class with Brooke from the Hart Gallery!!

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES

Thursday, Nov. 9, Turkey Strut and Give Thanks Dance at the Zoo. Come with your favorite dance moves for an evening of fun! We'll leave at 5:30.

<u>Saturday, Nov. 11</u>, CSO Concert featuring patriotic music for Veterans' Day at the Memorial Auditorium downtown. We will leave at 6:10.



We're making plans for Thanksgiving dinner. Please let Tania know what your plans are, as we want to be sure to have a place at

the table for you if you will be here for dinner at 6:00 at Hope House! Do you have a favorite side dish or dessert that just makes your Thanksgiving dinner? What are your Thanksgiving traditions? Let us know and we'll try to incorporate them into the menu!